Council

Dear Parents,

AAESS Parent Council is pleased to announce the
successful completion of the electronic elections to
choose four parents in administrative positions of
the Parents' Committee.

The voting period started on 2nd Nov. and ended
on the 5th Nov. 2020 (inclusive). Results were as
follows:

Mrs. Dalia Mahmoud (Chairperson).

Dr. Mona Kamal (Deputy-Chairperson).

Mr. Ruan Bohlmann (Deputy-Chairperson).

Mr. Muhammad Usman Farooq (Deputy-Chairperson).

Best wishes for the new officials in their coming
duties.

On this occasion we would like to thank all parents
for their continued support and express our
gratitude for those who participated in the
activities.

Our sincere appreciation is extended to the
principal and all staff of the school for their
support and kind efforts.

Best regards
AAESS Parent Committee

For more information contact AAESS Parent
Committee by email; parents@aaess.sch.ae
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